
 
 

 
 

 
 

Adjourned Council Meeting 
 

8 February 2012 
 

 
Proposed Amendment: 
 
While there is some understandable local support for ‘local issues to be dealt with by local people’ 
the proposed transfer of Brixham Town Hall and Shoalstone Pool to Brixham Town Council will 
impose additional costs onto the residents of Brixham because there has been no discussion of a 
counter-balancing reduction in Torbay Council tax for Brixham Residents. This would have the 
effect of taxing some Torbay residents more highly than others which would clearly be unfair and 
thus we believe would be of questionable legality. 

Proposer: Councillor Baldrey 
Seconder: Councillor Doggett 
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